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Membership 
At the end of June, 2020 CMA’s membership totaled 301 (189  professional, 83 student, 3 life 
members), an increase of 9% from June of the previous year.  

CMA Membership  
10/2011 374 
9/2012 347 
9/2013 337 
9/2014 296 
9/2015 345 
9/2016 289 
9/2017 282 
9/2018 245 
6/2019 274 
6/2020 301 

 
However, due to the pandemic and the cancellation of the in-person AAA meetings by the end of 
July our membership had fallen to 265, by the end of August to 220 and then by  
September 30, 2020 we had increased a bit to 223 members (132 professionals, 57 students, 3 
life, 26 retired, 4 sustaining, 1 associate). 
 
On May 15, 2020, CMA donated $2000.00 to the AAA Covid-19 Emergency Grant Fund, which 
provided assistance to our more financially vulnerable members. 
 
General Finances 
As of September 30, 2020 our Net Assets were $60,208.40 a significant decrease from last year 
due to us contributing $22,600 to the CMA Student Travel awards quasi-endowment (QE502) in 
March 2020 so we would be earning $2000/year to give two student travel grants of $1000 each 
per year. 
 
As we did not award student travel grants this year, we saved $2000 in 2020 and we did not 
award either a Michael Ames or a Distinguished Service award so we saved $500 that would 
have gone towards awardee recognition. 
 
On September 30, 2020 the Ames/Distinguished Service quasi-endowment was worth 
$12,496.89 (up $364.74 from last year) and the Student Travel Award quasi-endowment was 
worth $51,474.05 (up $23,968.88 from last year).  
 
Museum Anthropology Journal 
The editorial budget for Museum Anthropology in 2020 was $15,420, an increase from the year 
before in order to provide financial support to our new editors Emily Stokes-Rees and Phaedra 
Livingstone, who have just completed their first year as editors and were not getting in-kind or 
financial support from their respective universities. The 2021 journal budget is only $10,400 as 
submitted by our editors. 
 
--Respectfully submitted by Jennifer Kramer, CMA Treasurer 


